
Next week,  we are on Week 2 of our new menu 

which you can view on our website:  

   https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/school-meals 

 I wanted to start this week’s newsletter by say-

ing how incredibly proud we are of how all the 

children had adapted to the challenge of change 

this week. Transition and 

change can be a chal-

lenge for us all and we 

are so proud of how the 

children have responded 

to new classes, new 

teachers and for some 

new schools...well done. We also welcomed our new 

intake for September 2024 into school this week to 

meet their classmates and class 

teams.  

I had the pleasure of going with Foun-

dation on Tuesday to Barleylands for 

their first school trip to learn all about 

‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ . 

Throughout the day they made rain-

bow salad, fed the animals and looked 

at different plants. The children’s be-

haviour was brilliant and a great day 

was enjoyed by everyone. Thank you 

to the team for organising this trip, I 

loved sharing it with the children. 

Mrs Blakeley  



Abacus has got talent final 

2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow, what an amazing morning we had on Wednesday at our Abacus Has Got 

Talent final. The range of talent this year made it feel more like a Royal Variety 

Performance with gymnasts, pianists, comedian, dancers, singers, signers and 

magicians. Well done to everyone who entered the competition this year...we‘re 

already looking forward to next years! Thank you to our judges Lucy McFarlane 

from Beauchamps, Gabby Atkins from Bromfords and Mrs Lewis, our Chair of 

Governors.  Thank you also to the family members who came along to support 

the finalists.  

‘Abacus All Stars’ shine at The Wickford Arts 

Festival 26/6/24 

A huge well done to  all the children who took part in The Wickford arts festival for their performance. Thank you to Mrs Meech for all 

her efforts in preparing the children for this event. Thanks also to the family members who came along and supported.  



Well done to Danny, our winner. 

Anais and Sameeha for coming 

second and to Harriet for coming 

third.  



Thank you so much to everyone who came 

along to support the Year 6 enterprise event on 

Wednesday afternoon. All the children worked 

so well as a team and showed confidence with 

their ideas and marketing...next step The Ap-

prentice!   



A huge well done to Year 6 who made 

over £1200 profit from this event. 

What an amazing achievement. 



What a great day Year 3 had on Wednesday learning all about the Egyptians.   





 

 
  

  Session 1 
 

Session 2 
 

Session 3 
 

Monday Gold Class Silver Class Blue Class 

Tuesday Purple Class Teal Class Pink Class 
 

Wednesday Green Class Lilac Class Orange Class 
 

Thursday Turquoise Class 
*CHANGE* 

 Red Class 

Friday Black Class   
*CHANGE* 

White Class 
*CHANGE* 

Yellow class 
 

 

Well done to Pearce and Al-

bie for their achievements in 

Triathlons and football this 

week.  








